
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

IFB No. 20NS0009
 for: 

American Sign Language (ASL) Interpretation Services

November 10, 2020

On October 14, 2020, the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) released a 
competitive solicitation "IFB 20NS0009 American Sign Language (ASL) Interpretation 
Services". The purpose of this solicitation is to fund one contractor to provide certified 
American Sign Language (ASL) interpreters on an "as-needed" basis to perform in-person 
and remote ASL interpretation services for CPUC employees, or prospective CPUC 
employees, throughout the State of California.

The bids were screened and evaluated using the criteria and process dictated in the

solicitation. The proposed awardee is as follows: 

Proposed Awardee: 

 Preferred Interpreting Service, LLC

Since a written request by a bidder was received to publicly post this notice, this notice is 
posted as an Addendum to the IFB in Cal eProcure and to the CPUC's public website at 
https://www.cpuc.ca.gov/contracting/.

If the CPUC is unable to timely execute a funding agreement with the Proposed Awardee, the 
CPUC, at its sole discretion, reserves the right to cancel or otherwise modify the pending 

award. 

The CPUC wishes to extend its gratitude to all applicants and participants in this solicitation 
process.

CPUC Contact:
Pablo Salinas, AGPA/Contracts Analyst
California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94102

Email: pablo.salinas@cpuc.ca.gov




